Dear Senator,
 
I am writing to oppose Bill C-293 on the grounds that, if enacted, it would surrender domestic governance and autonomy to foreign and unelected officials and entities, while stripping Canadians of essential, Charter and treaty-protected rights and freedoms, and eliminating the transparent processes essential to democratic law-making.
 
Bill C-293 threatens to eliminate Canadians’ ability to access consent-based personalized medical care while enforcing one-size-fits all globally coordinated and non-consensual public health measures. It grants overbroad and undefined powers to appointed administrators that put at risk Canadians’ protected rights including our right to information; our right to participate in governance or the political life of the country; our right to informed consent to medical treatment including our right to refuse treatment; our right to privacy; our right to movement, including citizens’ rights to enter, remain in and leave Canada; our right to work and gain a living by work freely chosen or accepted; our right to equality and non-discrimination. It equally jeopardizes our freedoms from non-consensual experimentation, our freedom from coercion to accept a treatment not voluntarily chosen. The sweeping changes introduced in Bill C-293 pose a very real risk of paving the way for authoritarian measures and the anti-democratic imposition of oppressive controls upon the population and the economy.
Please use your authority as a Senator to defeat Bill C-293 thereby protecting Canadians’ rights and freedoms, our consent-based, personalized medical system, our economy, and our rule of law democratic system of governance.  

Respectfully yours,

